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Date:  January 28, 2019 
 To:   Board of Education 
From:   Jeff Stauder 

 
BUILDINGS/GROUNDS 

 
Facilities Committee 
The committee met January 16th. Minutes from the meeting are attached to this 
month’s board report.  The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 10, 
2019 at 5:30 p.m. at the High School. 
 
Hand Rails High School 
Hand rails on the high school bleachers are in bad shape and needing replaced 
before there is an accident. I presented a quote to the Facilities Committee for 
$8,000 which includes 40 hand rails.  It was agreed upon to go with the quote 
from Carroll Seating to replace them. 
 
Extra cameras High School 
Mrs. Adam has asked to look into additional cameras for blind spot areas in the 
hallways and in front of the building above the circle drive.  I have initial plans and 
pricing and I plan to discuss this further with Scott Savage before the board 
meeting to have a better understanding of equipment and placement of cameras. 
 
Jr. High Upgrades 
Jr. High upgrades were discussed at the January facilities Meeting.  I presented 
tentative numbers at that time due to GRP not having all the information back 
from the contractors.  I did receive new figures on January 23rd and I hope to have 
the scope of work and solid figures before the Monday board meeting and we can 
discuss this in more detail.  I have attached all documents regarding this project. 
 
 

 
 



  

Transportation Report 

 
Bus Lease 

We will be having one of our wheel chair buses coming off of a two year lease in 

July.  I would like to start looking at options to replace this bus as well as looking 

to the future.  In 2020 we will have three more coming off of a lease that we will 

need to be looking at.  I hope to have something to bring to the board in February.   

 

 


